
Dear all, 
              Marine Scotland will be holding an event at the North Atlantic Fisheries 
College (NAFC), Scalloway on Wednesday 29th May 2019 from 13:00 – 16:00 to 
discuss the Scottish Government’s recently published national discussion paper on 
the Future of Fisheries Management in Scotland: 
(https://www.gov.scot/isbn/9781787815605) 
 
As part of the discussion paper process we are holding events around the country 
and speaking to as many stakeholders as we can to give people the chance to feed 
in their views and ideas to shape how we will manage Scotland’s fisheries going 
forward.  All feedback we receive as part of these events will be used in the analysis 
of the public response to the discussion paper and it’s a great opportunity for you to 
get your voice heard.  
 
We would like to invite you to take part in the event and take part in the 
discussion.  If you would like further information then please contact the Future 
Fisheries Management Team at Marine Scotland using the email address 
ffm@gov.scot.  Please also feel free to spread the word and invite your friends and 
colleagues with an interest in the fishing sector to take part too.  
 
If you are unable to attend this event then you can access the discussion paper 
online  and submit any responses via Citizen Space at 
https://consult.gov.scot/marine-scotland/scottish-sea-fisheries-national-discussion-
paper/ or send your views to the Future Fisheries Management mailbox (as above). 
 
 
Kind Regards 
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